
Subject: Transportation Issues for Upcoming 

Music Festival 

Dear [Festival Organizer's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. As we approach the [Name of the Festival] scheduled for 

[Dates], I wanted to bring to your attention some transportation issues that may impact attendees. 

1. Parking Availability: Many attendees have expressed concerns regarding the limited parking 

spaces available at the venue. It may be beneficial to consider additional nearby parking options 

or shuttle services from designated areas. 

2. Public Transport Accessibility: It has been noted that some public transport routes do not 

operate frequently or directly to the festival location. Enhancing communication regarding public 

transport schedules or providing a shuttle service could significantly improve accessibility. 

3. Traffic Concerns: During previous festivals, traffic congestion became a major issue. 

Implementing a traffic management plan could help alleviate this for both festival-goers and 

local residents. 

We appreciate your efforts in organizing this wonderful event and believe that addressing these 

transportation concerns will contribute to a smoother experience for everyone involved. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. I look forward to your response. 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Phone Number] 

[Your Email] 


